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February 17, 2012

Delivered by Email

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street,
Ste. 2701
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Toronto-Hydro Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 
CANDAS Proceeding (EB-2011-0120)

We are writing in response to the Board’s request for additional information made during the oral 
hearing held on Monday February 6, 2012.

1. Please find attached Schedule “A” to the Affidavit of Documents originally filed in 
confidence by THESL on January 30, 2012 which, pursuant to the oral hearing (at pages 
132 line 11 to page 133 line 2 of the transcript) are no longer being maintained in 
confidence.  The confidential stamp has been removed from the documents and Schedule 
“A” has been updated to reflect this change.

2. In respect of the Board’s request that THESL examine whether there are any responsive 
THESL board reports from the period November 2009 until June 2010 (at pages 141 line 
28 to page 143 line 12 of the transcript), THESL has reviewed its records and can confirm 
that there are no responsive reports or presentations provided to the THESL board within 
this expanded date range.

THESL continues to work to prepare responses to the balance of the requests.  We anticipate 
filing further responses in due course.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone
Counsel to Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
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